
From: Bill Dietrich
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Cc: Sarah MacArthur
Subject: RE: Pickering MD - Notice of Consideration of Report
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 9:54:31 AM

Hi Rebekah,
The Pickering Municipal Drain report prepared by DEL will be considered on September 19, 2022. 
There are no changes to the original report.
We recommend the Council of South Huron adopt this report and give the provisional bylaw first
and second reading.
 
Regards
 
William J. Dietrich, P.Eng.,
Dietrich Engineering Limited
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 8:46:19 AM
To: Bill Dietrich <bdietrich@dietricheng.com>
Cc: Sarah MacArthur <smacarthur@dietricheng.com>
Subject: Pickering MD - Notice of Consideration of Report
 
Hi Bill, further to our telephone discussion on you preparing correspondence confirming same report
and no changes rather than attending, can you please send as we will be publishing the agenda
tomorrow.
Call if you have any questions.
Thanks, Rebekah
 
Rebekah Msuya-Collison | General Manager of Corporate Services/Clerk
Municipality of South Huron | 322 Main Street South | Exeter, ON  N0M 1S6
519-235-0310  x 227| clerk@southhuron.ca | www.southhuron.ca
 
 
 

mailto:bdietrich@dietricheng.com
mailto:clerk@southhuron.ca
mailto:smacarthur@dietricheng.com
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:clerk@southhuron.ca
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.southhuron.ca%2f&c=E,1,zff8xXu-DqVqUnAjWHbixyOomQE2hoasxSjAMXDIv6S1VR3jb5scySrcQrlWiDRtysY4pY4tIEj6gNtF-R9iUPa-Dww16L6FsqnTopEeUo2vczQMWzSFX7EvGQ,,&typo=1

